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Whitney Grande
Vice President, Safety, Environment, and Quality
Eni US Operating Co. Inc.
1200 Smith Street Ste. 1700

Houston, Texas 77002

Dear Mr. Grande:

The Bureau of Safety and Environmental Enforcement - Alaska Region (BSEE) is in receipt of
the Application for Permit to Drill (APD) submitted by Eni US Operating Co. Inc. (Eni) for Well
Number NNOl, on lease OCS-Y-1757, Harrison Bay Block 6423, in the Beaufort Sea. BSEE
has coordinated with the State of Alaska in assigning this well API number 50-629-23583-00.

We have completed our review of your APD, and find that it conforms to the relevant sections of
BSEE regulations at 30 CFR Part 250, under the Outer Continental Shelf Lands Act. Your
application is hereby approved pursuant to 30 CFR 250.410, and subject to the conditions set
forth in Enclosure 1 to this letter.

In addition, based on our analysis of historical information and the geological and geophysical
information Eni provided, we agree with Eni's assertion that H2S will be absent during drilling of
the NNOl well. Therefore, pursuant to 30 CFR 250.490(c), your request for a H2S Absent
classification is approved.

BSEE will maintain a regular, but not continuous inspection presence during drilling operations.
As provided for in 30 CFR 250.133, Eni may request reimbursement for expenses related to
inspections to include food, quarters, and transportation they provide for BSEE representatives
while they inspect lease facilities and operations. Requests must be made within 90 days of the
inspection date. Contact the BSEE Alaska Region office for instructions on submitting invoices.








